
I believe, This has to go through as for the implementation of Fire Rescue Vic, to 
benefit the newer urban growth areas, due to increased risks due to population 
growth. As I live in a Volunteer area (150 kms outside Melb ) I see the result of the 
impact between the country areas and the urban areas, Indeed I've been a CFA 
volunteer myself and I can see the need for an up grade to a newer approach to the 
way we need to progress with our fire services and the boundries that need to be 
increased to support the efficient suppression of fire and other safety services to the 
community 
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